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Grand Knight: Felix De Los 

Santos     

Deputy GK: Ron Molinaro  

Chancellor: Robert Dumont 

Recorder: Bob Bailey 

Treasurer: Joe Ercolino 

Advocate: Steve Heinz 

Warden: Jim Mendolera 

Inside Guard: Jack Ruegg 

Outside Guard: Charlie Neville 

Trustee 1yr: Jim Scialabba 

Trustee 2yr: Marco Salomon  

Trustee 3yr: Chuck Stellwag 

Fin Secretary: Ron Kuhnen 

Lecturer: Pat Becker 

Field Agent: Tommy Senatore 

District Deputy: Ronald Bekech 

Chaplain: Fr. Hugh McGuigan 

General Membership Meeting: 1st Thursday of each month at 7:00 p.m. (In Parish Center)  

 
 

From the Grand Knight 
Worthy Brother Knights,  

Worthy Brother Knights, as we all 

know, things are starting to get 

better slowly.  Our next Parking 

Lot Bingo will be this Saturday 

March 6th at 6 pm in the front 

parking lot.  I also just heard that 

there will be an Easter egg hunt – 

details to follow. 

 

Thank you! To all the ushers for 

your support. Keep up-to-date 

with Our Lady of Light. Visit the 

website: 
https://www.ourladyoflight.com/ 
and Facebook page: 
https://www.facebook.com/ololfort
myersfl/ for the latest updates 

 

Invitation will be extended to 

Field Agent Tommy Senatore for 

business meeting. 

Thank you to all who attended the 

Planning and Business meeting 

online. 

 

Our next Business meeting is on 

Thursday March 4th at 7:00pm 

at the Parish Center.  I look 

forward to seeing you. 

Please join us for Parking Lot 

Bingo night and at the Easter 

egg hunt, Thank you! 
 

Wishing you and your family 
health, wealth, happiness in the 
New Year ahead and may 2021 
be an extraordinary one! 
 

 

 

God Bless, 

 

Felix De Los Santos Jr 

Grand Knight  

Council #10498 

 

March 2021 

 

Charity, Unity, Fraternity, 

Patriotism 

Officers for 2020-2021 Fraternal Year 

http://kofclawandusagency.com/agents
https://www.ourladyoflight.com/
https://www.facebook.com/ololfortmyersfl/
https://www.facebook.com/ololfortmyersfl/
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From the Chancellor 

Hello Brother Knights, 

 

I hope everyone is well and 

getting their Covid vaccine 

injections.  Easter is coming soon.  

We will be having all services this 

Easter at our Lady of Light. 

It is with great sadness I inform 

you that Father Hugh lost his 

brother John McGuigan on 

February 1, 202.  John was 8th of 

10 children of the late Hugh A. 

and Jeanne M. McGuigan.  His 

Funeral Mass was on February 

12, 2021.  Let us all keep John 

and his Family in our prayers. 

 

Our council also lost a very senior 

member, Arthur Habighorst.  He 

was 96.  Art was very active in 

our council after joining in 1999 

and achieved the 4th Degree   His 

funeral service was held in St. 

Louis.   Please see attached 

obituary for more details. 

We should all continue to pray for 

those who our sick and for all the 

members of Our Lady of Light 

Community we have lost this past 

year. 

 

Thank you to those Knights and 

ladies who have stepped up to be 

ushers at our Lady of Light. 

 

Mary Pray For Us. 

Bob Dumont 

Please pray for the following brothers, family members, and significant others: Tony Almeida, Kathy Boss (wife of 

Joe Boss Jr.),  Leo Berger, Anthony Campos, Joe Drago, Bob Dumont, Jim Culley, John Fazackerly, Horace “Bud” 

Fichera, Joe Klempka, Charlie and Pat Neville,   Dave Simmons, Jes Jensen, Ron Molinaro, Leon Quesnette, Jim 

Scialabba, Martha J. Wolfe (mother of Tom Wolfe), Jackie Erickson.  
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Frank P Ragonese  3/1 

Kenneth J Corr  3/5 

Robert J Dumont  3/5 

Joseph William Boss Jr 3/10 

John K Bradford  3/10 

Joseph G Plesko  3/13 

Edward J Riley Jr 3/13 

Dave H Crawford  3/16 

John M Horan  3/16 

Joseph K Lamb  3/16 

James W Devine  3/17 

Joseph J Mika  3/20 

James J Mendolera  3/23 

Matthew Y Solis  3/26 

Edward J Higgins  3/29 

Ralph M Abate  3/30 

Vince G Perfetto  3/30 

Timothy F Freeland  4/1 

Frank J Ferlito  4/3 

Edward L Trimner  4/3 

Edward L Keohane  4/4 

Daniel A Kerinuk Jr 4/7 

Frank G Mc Nulty  4/8 

Robert J Evans  4/9 

Jerry D Martin  4/9 

Peter J Spiropoulos  4/10 

Michael J Conley  4/11 

Bernard J Reinckens  4/11 

Kent A Schmitt  4/11 

William H Lewis  4/12 
Rev. 
Timothy J. Sheedy  4/14 

  

 

 

  

March 
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In Case of Death: At the death of a Brother Knight, notify the Grand Knight or the next in charge, who will then 

contact the family and offer sympathy and help from the Council.  The Council member contacting the family should 

ask whether a wake will be held and if so, whether the family would like the Council to do a rosary service.  If a Mass 

will be offered, the family should be asked if they would like a resolution of condolence to be presented.  Any 

ceremonial presentation requested should be done only with permission of the clergy.  If the deceased Brother is a 4th 

Degree member, the Grand Knight will notify the Insurance Field Agent and the Faithful Navigator of the Assembly.  

 

Grand Knight: Felix De Los Santos.  Email: FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM.   Telephone (973) 449-2412 

  

Please visit our website at http://www.kofccouncil10498.org/ for additional information and upcoming events. 

 

Please contact our new Financial Secretary Ronald Kuhnen (715) 215-0408, kuhnen10498@gmail.com , to make 

updates to your personal profile (change of address, change or added phone, email address, etc.)  

 

To add or delete from the prayer list above, or correct birthday and/or name please contact Pat Becker.  

 

Publisher: Patrick Becker. E-mail:patbecker50@yahoo.com Telephone: (239) 948-7534 

 

 
 

 

mailto:FDELOSSANTOS@OUTLOOK.COM


Arthur A. Habighorst Jr.
July 24, 1924 - February 4, 2021

Arthur Amile Habighorst, Jr. 96, of Estero, FL died February 4, 2021 at Joanne’s House at
Hope Hospice. 

 

Formerly of Chesterfield, MO, he had been an Estero resident for the past 30 years.
Arthur was born July 24, 1924 in New Orleans, LA a son of the late Arthur A. Sr. and Irma
(Stevens) Habighorst. He was a graduate of Eugene Coyle High School. Mr. Haibighort
was a World War II veteran and received the Purple Heart for wounds received during the
Battle of the Bulge. Mr. Habighorst worked for many years as a stereotype at the St. Louis
Post Dispatch and a lithographer at McDonnell Douglas before retiring in 1991 and
moving to Florida. He was an avid golfer, airplane pilot and enjoyed photography. He was
a member of Our Lady of Light Catholic Community and the Knights of Columbus where
he volunteered for many civic activities. 

 

Mr. Habighorst was married to Gloria (Lammlein) Habighorst (deceased) for 67 years; he
is survived by his children, Arthur (Cindy) Habighorst, III of Naples, FL, Paul (Joyce)
Habighorst of St. Peters, MO, Eileen (Richard) Kee of Ft. Myers, FL and Roy (Diana)
Habighorst of Wentzville, MO; grandchildren, Lisa, Missy, Kristin, Arthur IV, Kaylie, Kelsey,
Jerimie, Joel, Robert and Jennifer; great-grandchildren, Liam, Dylan, Zach, Chloe, Bailey,
Alex, Emily, Michael, Andy, Cody, Logan and Farah.

 

Mr. Habighorst remarried and is survived by his wife of two years, Rita Dorazio of Estero,
FL.

 

Burial will be held in St. Louis, MO.
 

To sign his guest register or to leave online condolences, please visit
www.ShikanyFuneralHome.com.

 

Arrangements are being handled by Shikany’s Bonita Funeral Home Family Owned and
Operated Since 1978.


